
FOI 0310_2024 Response 

Please can I be provided with the following information: 

1. Should you use one - please can you inform me of the procurement/supplier 
network framework that you would tender on to source the service provider 
when IT recycling and hard drive destruction services are required at 
Birmingham and Solihull Mental Health NHS Foundation Trust. 

Direct agreement with supplier 

2. Should you not be required to put out to tender via any procurement/supplier 
network/framework for computer recycling and hard drive destruction 
services, please can you inform me as to how prospective service 
providers/suppliers can make a proposal of service for the decision maker(s) 
consideration? 

We will initially do market testing to better determine the appropriate route to 
market for any future requirements. 

3. Please can you inform me as to the name and email address for the 
person(s) that manage the IT asset recycling and hard drive destruction and 
also the name and email address for the person(s) responsible for making 
the final decision as to who Birmingham and Solihull Mental Health NHS 
Foundation Trust decide to use for ITAD and HDD services?  

The Trust do not routinely release information for staff members who are in roles 
below a band 8c.  

The Trust therefore rely on exemption Section 40 of the Freedom of Information 
Act 2000 to deny this aspect  

4. Please can you inform me as to when any ongoing IT Recycling/Hard Drive 
Destruction service/supplier contract/framework agreement ends? 

April 2027 

5. Please can you inform me of any set, scheduled or sporadic dates that 
Birmingham and Solihull Mental Health NHS Foundation Trust are next due 
to require IT recycling and hard drive destruction services. 

Service is provided on an adhoc basis with collections arranged by BSMHFT ICT 
department with the supplier  

 


